BROCKWELL LIDO STEERING COMMITTEE

Minutes of meeting of the BLSC held on 24th January 2018 at The Florence.

PRESENT:

Miranda Payne (Effra Housing)
Mark Munday (Fusion)
Sarah Moore (Fusion)
Yvonne Levy (BLU)
Bianca Ioannides (BLU)
Lee White (Fusion)
Matthew Houghton (Fusion)
Humphrey Keenlyside (BLU)

Susy Hogarth (BPCP)
CJ (BLU)

Giles Gibson (Herne Hill Forum)
Sophia Marsh (Herne Hill Society)
Lara Mifsud-Bonici (BLU)
Michael Boyle (Friends of BP)

APOLOGIES: Rodney Craig (LBL)

Action: December meeting focused on SDP and largely confidential but Bianca will review minutes to see whether any relevant actions to publish.

Action: Fusion will ask The Lido Café what else they can do to reduce plastic usage.

Action: Fusion were asked to still consider another water fountain at the shallow end. Susy Hogarth suggested fundraising for this.

Action: Fusion to liaise with Lara re car parking contract renewal

Action: Fusion to analyse data to see how many individual members would be affected by changed gym opening hours at weekend and check proposed opening hours are in line with the Community Services Agreement.

Service Delivery Plan was agreed. **Action:** Fusion to send final version of document to Bianca.

Action: Bianca to add to possible expansion of social housing discount to agenda for next meeting.

Action: Water tank will be installed by end of March.

Pool lining – Committee feel strongly that lights should be installed as part of the Lido re-lining project. It was requested that lights are properly researched, without commitment, to ensure the option has been fully explored. **Action:** Mark to feedback at next meeting.

Lara has not received response from Café in relation to the lights not working at the back of the Lido. **Action:** Lee to check with Café.

Action: Events to be added to agenda for next meeting.